
Let’s Talk:
Supporting
Your Child’s
Gender and
Sexual
Orientation

Oak Park OWL is joining with New
Moms and Pillars Community Health to
offer a sexuality education series aimed
at parents and caregivers of kids 0-14.

 
 

Public conversation and education
about sex and gender identity are still

new for many of us, and it can be
challenging to address these topics with

children.
 

You will learn about how to support
your children as they grow into their
own unique gender expression and

sexual orientation.

 New Moms Oak Park, 206 Chicago Ave,
Oak Park

Thursday Feb 13, 6:30-8:30 pm.
Free child care and pizza provided

Please register at:
https://newmoms.org/op-workshops


